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November 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 7 Report 
 
I am extremely proud of how well Year 7’s have settled into college life and would like to take this 
opportunity to thank parents and carers for their continued support since September.  
 
We are looking forward to our annual Year 7 Carol Service held at St Eustachius Church.  Parents, 
carers, family members and friends are invited to join us at 7.00pm on Wednesday 18th December. This 
always proves to be a magical community event and very much hope you will be able to join us. 
 
Please find attached to this email, your child’s first of 3 annual reports. If you have any concerns or 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor or myself.  Year 7 Parents’ Evening is on 
Thursday 12th March for X and A band students and Thursday 19th March for Y band students.  We will 
of course be in touch closer to the time with details on how you can book appointments using our online 
system.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or have any other queries please do not 
hesitate to contact myself or your child’s tutor. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr Elton Lane 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

 

 

 

 


